
Attachment 5e rev – 3/20/15 

 

To:  Joel, Academic Senate Chair 

From: Mai and Robyn ad hoc GE committee co-chairs 

Re:   ad-hoc GE Committee Report to the Academic Senate for March 20, 2015 

ad-hoc GE Committee Report to the Academic Senate for 3/20/15 

The ad hoc GE committee met three times since the last Senate meeting:  3/4/15, 3/11/15 and 

3/18/15.  The committee continued its work on guidelines that we are creating to assist faculty 

in completing the GE designation application form at the March 4, 2015 meeting. 

At the March 11, 2015 meeting, Robert Yamane spoke with the committee about the CTE GE 

proposal he is creating.  A discussion including questions and answers regarding the proposal 

followed.   

The ad hoc GE committee most recently met on March 18, 2015 and unanimously approved a 

motion requesting that the CTE GE proposal be routed through our committee prior to senate 

action.  We want to ensure that the college's established GE process is followed, allowing for 

transparency and broad-based dialogue to serve all of our degree-seeking students.  

The ad-hoc GE Committee will continue to meet weekly to discuss a variety of topics.  Currently 

there are no new proposals for the committee to review. 

 

 


